
HB 1481 -- SCHOOL PROTECTION OFFICERS

SPONSOR: Dinkins

Currently, school districts may designate teachers or
administrators to be school protection officers. This bill adds
other designated school personnel to the list of employees a school
district may designate as a school protection officer.

This bill is the same as HB 470 (2021) and similar to HB 1301
(2020).


